Come learn the facts about small cell facilities
Tuesday August 13, 5-7:30 p.m. | City Council Chambers 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa

Dear Resident/Business:

The Costa Mesa City Council invites the public to attend this event to learn more about the city’s regulations and
limitations in regard to small cell facilities. City staff will be available to answer questions along with the city’s
expert on small cell facilities. Representatives from cell phone carriers will also be available.

We value the public’s input on this issue. For questions or comments please contact the Planning Division at
(714) 754-5245 or via email at cityclerk@costamesaca.gov.

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.COSTAMESACA.GOV
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For more information:

Call (714) 754-5245, or email
cityclerk@costamesaca.gov, or
visit the Planning Division on the
Second Floor of City Hall, 77 Fair
Drive, Costa Mesa, California.
The Planning Division is open
8a.m.to 5 p.m. Monday through
Friday, except specified holidays.
(See reverse side for more
information.)

COURTESY NOTICE



